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Mme President, 

Angola welcomes the delegation of Austria and is thankful for the presentation of its national report.
Angola values the strong Austrian commitment to the enhancement of the international human rights institutions, as well as the role given to the active participation of women and youth in public life.
Angola has the following recommendation for Austria: 
1. Implement a comprehensive strategy to fight discriminatory stereotypes regarding the roles and responsibilities of women and men within the family;

2. Make efforts to prohibit racial profiling by the police and continue to provide racism awareness training to all law enforcement officials;

3. Take specific measures to increase the visibility of racial minority communities.


Angola wishes Austria a successful review. 

I thank you, Madame President.	
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